
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/25/2024 3:36:07 PM

First name: Larry

Last name: Jarding

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I truly support the mineral withdrawal in the Pactola area.  I believe that it should be expanded to

include all of Rapid Creek watershed as pollutants anywhere in the drainage area will find a way into the creek.

There are 100,000 people who rely on Pactola as their source of clean drinking water, and it would be a shame

and tragedy to sacrifice their rights to clean water for the greed of a few mining companies.


